

Prague, December 2024

Dear clients,

the year is drawing to a close and the Christmas holidays are just around the corner. In these hectic times, we would like to take a moment to look back and thank you for the trust you have placed in us and the good co-operation we have enjoyed during the year.



The success of any company is based on good and motivated employees. That is why we have once again invested a great deal in training our employees this year, not only in our actual specialist areas, but also in the field of digitalisation and artificial intelligence. We would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our employees for their commitment and expertise over the past year.

The fact that you, our clients, also appreciate the professionalism of our team can be seen from the fact that we have been able to support many clients for many years and have hardly had any client departures. Your satisfaction is the best reward for us.

As we do every year, we will not be sending out Christmas cards and presents this year, but will instead be donating the designated amount to non-profit and charitable organizations.

We wish you a peaceful Christmas and health, happiness and success for the New Year 2025.

Your AUDITOR team

Mag. Helmut Hetlinger Marie Haasová

Mag. Georg Stöger